
Lopez To Receive 
Old Tom Morris Award 

LPGA great Nancy Lopez has been named 
GCSAA's Old Tom Morris Award winner for her 
lifelong support of the game. The award presentation 
will take place on Friday, Feb. 18, during the Golf 
General Session at the conference and show. In 
addition to her 48 wins on the LPGA Tour, Lopez has 
also been inducted into the World Golf Hall of Fame 
and has received the USGA's Bob Jones Award for 
her distinguished sportsmanship in golf. 

Food For Thought 
" The difference between a big shot and a little shot 
is that a big shot's just a little shot that kept on 
shooting." 

Quick Quote 
""Experience is what you get 

when you don't get what you want." 
— Unknown — 

We're Here For You. 
A Team of Professionals Serving Your Turgrass Needs 

Throughout Northern California 
l\irf Seed • Fertilizers • Repair Parts 
Golf Course Accessories • Equipment 

800/321-5325 

FORE! 
Join US r T r r i T n c as the rUTURE of 

golf course irrigation 
PLAYS THROUGH 

Soltis 
Golf is the ne lP 
generation of 
excellence in golf course 
irrigation construction. It is a company founded 
on the principles at the heart of the ageless game 
— knowledge, achievement, and personal 
integrity. Soltis Golf combines proven 
construction techniques with 
field-tested advances in 
equipment and technology. 

We welcome inquiries: 909.949.6210 or www.soltisgolf.com 

From The Media Director 
By Greg Crawford 

It is easy for any media director to have some degree 
of success when your dealing with a great product. So 
far from what I have seen, the GCSANC has many 

great products. 
The golf courses at the recent US Amateur received 

rave reviews from all players. Congratulations to the 
work of Ted Horton, Eric Johnson and Mark Michaud and 
their entire staffs. The work they put in for the tournament 
should make all golf course superintendents proud. The 
golf course condition received many comments of praise 
in the media and related publications. 

It is my firm conviction that when work is produced 
like this, every golf course superintendent benefits and the 
profession is looked at in a positive light. Not everyone is 
able to get their name in the newspaper. But like every-
thing else, positive press on the profession has an instant 
trickle down carryover. 

I also once again would like to congratulate Brad 
Langley and his staff for their efforts during our media 
day in July. The comments both during and after the event 
were extremely positive and once again has a positive 
impact on the entire profession. 

Keep up the great work and keep supporting the 
GCSANC. / 

http://www.soltisgolf.com

